UNDERWOOD POOL BUILDING COMMITTEE PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES:

FOR: November 21, 2013

A public meeting was held at the Chenery Middle School at 7:30 PM. The meeting of the
Underwood Pool Building Committee was called to order by the Chair, Anne Paulsen, as

there was a quorum present. The object of the meeting was to provide members of the Belmont
community with an update on the pool project, 40 people attended. Following a presentation by
Thomas Scarlet, architect from BH&A, Chairperson Paulsen fielded questions and comments.
The meeting adjourned with no further business by the committee at 9:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Anne Paulsen, Chairperson, Underwood Pool Building
Committee.




